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December 1, 2016
Dear Friends of the Girl Child in Kenya:

On behalf of Mercy Center Foundation, USA, we are pleased to invite you to become a corporate sponsor for our 4th annual Mercy 5K Race to be held on the morning of Saturday, April 29, 2017, at Bluemont Park South Shelter in Arlington, VA.  We are proud to have continued sponsorships from Georgetown Running Company, DC Capital Striders, and Safety and Health Foundation, and we welcome all new sponsors!
All proceeds from this year’s race will help us to build a dormitory in Lare, Kenya, providing a safe and sanitary shelter for the girls now attending school.  Without our help, girls in Kenya are very vulnerable to trafficking, child prostitution, early forced marriages, and a life with no future opportunity to attain an education.  The girls in Kenya live in classrooms now until we can construct a new dormitory for all of them.  The Mercy project continues this year at the rate that we can raise funds.  We expect 400 girls to enroll this January and will call on all runners and supporters to come out and run!  For all details, please visit us at www.mercyproject.org/events or www.afetyandhealthfoundation.org/mercy/sponsor.pdf to sponsor this year’s 5K.  
Every partner organization and corporate shares in the credit for building and supporting the girl child in Kenya.  We will recognize our sponsors and their logos on all 5K race materials, media releases, t-shirts, and the website promoting this project throughout the year.
We look forward to the race next year and hope to see you!  Please save the date!  Thank you!
Sister Rose, VHM
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